Farmor's School
The Park
Fairford
Gloucestershire GL7 4JQ
Tel: 01285 712302
www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk
Mr M Surowiec BA, NPQH
Headteacher
admin@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk



12th September 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Years 8-11 (current Y7-Y10) Italy Ski Trip 12th - 19th February 2027

I am excited to invite students to attend the 2027 Ski Trip to Bormio, Italy. We will depart from school by coach on Friday 12th February and return on Friday 19th February 2027. The trip includes full-board accommodation with 5 days of skiing lessons, 5 hours per day with qualified instructors grouped by skiing ability. There will be a mixture of evening activities likely to include ice skating, karaoke and a quiz/games night.

The cost of the trip will be approximately £1500 per person to cover the cost of transport, full board accommodation, skiing lessons and evening activities.

Farmor's School believes that all students should have equal opportunity to benefit from school activities independent of their parents' financial means. We endeavour to minimise the financial barriers that may prevent some students from taking advantage of these opportunities. Please look at the school's website for information about how to apply for help with the costs.

If you wish your son or daughter to go on the trip, please complete <u>this form</u> by Thursday 27th September and be ready to pay the initial non-refundable deposit of £200. After that date, should there be more people wanting to go than there are places available, priority will be given to students on the waiting list for the 2026 trip and older students who have not been before, after that names will be selected at random to determine who attends and I will contact you to inform you if your child has a place, or not. I will need to collect deposits shortly after places are allocated. This will be on Parentpay.

If your child was on the waiting list for 2026, please complete the form again so that I know they still wish to come in 2027.

All payments are non-refundable once your child has been allocated a place. By signing your child up for this trip, you confirm that they are fit and able to take part in a week of sports activity.

Best wishes,

Laura Hubbard-Miles

Trip Leader